
MINUTES 
Lawrence County School Board Meeting 
November 15, 2022 5:00 p.m. 
 
The Lawrence County School Board of Directors met in regular session on Tuesday, November 15, 
2022 in the boardroom of the Superintendent’s Office at 5:00 p.m.   
 
President Clay Sloan called the meeting to order. Vickie Mitchell offered the prayer. 
 
Vickie Mitchell moved to approve the minutes of the regularly scheduled October board meeting.  Joe 
Penn seconded the motion.  The motion received unanimous approval. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Superintendent Belcher gave the Board an update on the district campus.  Mr. Belcher informed the 
Board WBU Tournament starts November 28th and that Winter Ball would be held December 10th.  
Superintendent Belcher gave the Board updates on the football playoff, and informed them of 
basketball game start dates.   He stated new buses were recently received. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
The next item was New Business.  Greg Gill moved to approve payment of the bills.  Pat Roby 
seconded the motion.  The motion received unanimous approval.   
 
Superintendent Belcher gave an update on the Financial Reports.   
 
Superintendent Belcher recommended the Board approve the student transfer of Griffin Bennett to 
the Westside School District.  Joe Penn moved to approve the transfer as recommended.  Brittany 
Farmer seconded the motion.  The motion received unanimous approval.  
 
Superintendent Belcher presented the Multi-Hazard Mitigation Resolution for approval.  Greg Gill 
moved to approve the resolution.  Joe Penn seconded the motion.  The motion received unanimous 
approval. 
 
EXECUTIVE SESSION 
The Board had no executive session business. 
 
OTHER 
In other business, the next meeting is scheduled on December 14 at 5:00 p.m. in the boardroom of the 
Superintendent’s office. 
     
Pat Roby moved to adjourn the meeting. Joe Penn seconded the motion.  The motion received 
unanimous approval. 
                                                                                                        
                                                                            
Brittany Farmer,  
Secretary 


